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March 23, 2020 

Dear Patrons, 

The Free Library of Springfield Township is currently monitoring the status of the COVID -19 

situation and its impact on the library.   

Per Governor Wolf’s announcement: 

• The library will be CLOSED until further notice. 

• The outside book drop will be CLOSED until further notice. Do not drop off materials at 

the library. Fines will be waived during this time. 

• Any materials held for you at the library will remain on hold.  

Please continue to check our website, www.freelibraryofspringfieldtownship.org for updates 

and announcements. 

You can also go to the Springfield Township website, www.springfieldmontco.org, for 

township-related COVID-19 updates and general information. 

While you are home, please take advantage of our online library resources available through 

our website. You can download eBooks and audiobooks with Overdrive, read full issues of 

magazines with RB Digital, and find the latest news with the online version of the Philadelphia 

Inquirer. You can even learn a new language with Mango Languages. To help occupy the 

children, check out Tumble Books for books that range from birth to grade 8. You can find 

these resources by selecting the E-Resources option from the website’s top menu. 

Sincerely, 

Marycatherine McGarvey. 
Director, Library 
 

http://www.freelibraryofspringfieldtownship.org/
http://www.springfieldmontco.org/

